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	Nursery


	All of the children are now in Nursery for the full 3 hours and are settling in well. They are enjoying milk and snack time and many of the children are trying new fruits. Well done to all of the children for learning the rules and routines of the Nursery. This week the children are singing nursery rhymes and number songs. To help the children remember these you could sing them with them at home or on the way to school. Please encourage your children to share their news about their Eid celebration, for those who celebrated it.

	Reception


	
	This week we have been focusing on numbers. The children have been busy counting, painting numbers and putting on a Numberjacks show in the puppet theatre! We would like to thank all the parents for attending the Numeracy workshops this week; the children really enjoyed doing some work with you!

	Year 1

	1C
	This week in Numeracy we have been finding the missing number in some addition number sentences using a number line to count on. We have also been learning to read numbers written as words. We have sung 'The Big Numbers' song and have played a Bingo game where we had to match the number word to the digits. Well done everyone for trying hard with this. In Literacy we have begun to use adjectives to describe some of the objects in the Goldilocks story. A special well done to Manahal and Habiba for using super adjectives.

	1N
	In 1N this week we have been leaning about our heights and investigating whether the older you are the taller you are. We have also been thinking about the months of the year and creating a poster about our birthday month with pictures of things we would find at this time of year. In Literacy we have been sequencing the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears and beginning to think of interesting adjectives to use in our sentences. In Numeracy we have been finding missing numbers from number sentences and finding number bonds to 10.

	1W
	What a busy week in 1W! We have looked at finding one more and one less in maths, as well as our number bonds to 10 and finding the number names to match the numerals. In Literacy, we have continued writing our Goldilocks stories, as well as trying to find adjectives to describe the things in the cottage. Lots of the children were able to find fantastic words! We have also started our topic, All About Us, and we have been making posters about our birthdays and looking at all of the months in the year. The children have worked very hard! Well done 1W, keep up the good work!

	Year 2

	2A
	An excellent and very busy week for 2A! We have been testing materials in science and we learned how to group those materials in a Venn diagram. We have also been learning how to greet each other in Spanish which is proving to be quite difficult.  Well done to everyone who went to their afterschool clubs; you are well on your way to getting a merit!

	2D
	Another busy week in Year Two! In Literacy we have continued our work on Traditional Tales, writing our own versions of familiar fairy stories. We have been carrying out tests in our Science lessons, finding out about the properties of materials and how they change when heated or cooled. Well done 2D; it's been a fabulous week.

	2M
	Well done to the children for their good pieces of writing on their Fairy tales. The children used a good variety of time adverbs throughout their work. Mr McLaren was particularly impressed with some great adjectives used to describe the Wolf.  2M has started to learn their lines for their class assembly on Tuesday 13th October. Please help your child to learn their lines. Keep up the good work!!
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	Year 3

	3B
	This week in 3B we have started to compare the Iron Age to the Bronze Age. The children have been looking at the differences in homes, food, clothes and weapons/tools.  In Literacy we have continued to study traditional tales and began to plan our very own traditional tale based on Ug. The children have planned their tales and have constructed a story mountain to help with their writing. 

	3R
	3R has been very busy this week discovering lots of amazing facts about the Iron Age! This has helped us to understand how life changed a lot from the Stone Age and Bronze Age. In literacy we have been planning our traditional tales and they all sound like they will be really interesting! In numeracy we are now working on comparing numbers using more than and less than symbols. Well done to Hashim and Moutisem who both submitted fantastic homework last week! Keep it up!

	3W
	This week Year 3 have been learning all about the Iron Age and comparing it to what life was like in the Stone Age.
We have also been exploring different types of rocks in science and in numeracy we have been learning about how to partition 3 digit numbers. 3W are also enjoying their weekly swimming lessons!

	Year 4

	4A
	This week in 4A we have continued to look at myths in literacy. In maths we have added and subtracted using 4 digit numbers and then checked our answers using inverse. In science we have set up an egg experiment, to look at the effect different types of drinks/liquids have on the enamel of our teeth. We have also looked at our new spellings for this week, which will include apostrophes and discussed logical ways for calming ourselves down if we get angry in our RESPECT lesson.

	4C
	In 4C this week we have been writing our own myth. To do this the children chose characters, settings and problems from a bag and we put them on the board to create the structure of our myth. In Numeracy we have been working on our addition and subtraction skills using the column methods. The children have been carrying, exchanging and also working with decimal numbers. In Science we have begun an investigation into the effect that liquids have on our teeth. To do this we are using eggshells and have tested out 5 different liquids, which we will observe for one week, to see what happens! 

	4M
	In 4M this week we have begun to write our own myth story, after planning our myths using the boxing clever planning format. In numeracy we have revised our understanding of the column methods for addition and subtraction. In IPC this week we wrote instructions for a rich person’s Roman dinner party – there were some particularly strange items on the menu!!! Coming towards the end of the week we have started to learn our lines for our Harvest assembly which will take place on Monday 12th October; please continue to practise these at home over the weekend!

	Year 5

	5B
	What a busy week. In Numeracy Set 2 we have been very busy rounding numbers to the nearest 1,000, 10,000 and 100,000. We have also been focusing on reading and writing numbers in digits and words. We have continued to plot our adventure stories in Literacy. In particular we have focused on making appropriate choices of verbs, adjectives and adverbs to make exciting adventure stories. Keep up the good work everyone.

	5C
	Huge congratulations to everyone in 5C for their continued hard work this week. I have been particularly impressed by your literacy work and I have enjoyed seeing the progress you have made with your adventure stories. In particular, I will be looking for descriptive vocabulary and show not tell sentences. We will leave you now with our Year 5 joke: Q: Why did the jelly baby go to school? A: Because he wanted to be a smartie! Have a lovely weekend everyone.

	5H
	In Numeracy we have been continuing to look at place value, converting and ordering, quantities including kilobytes, megabytes and gigabytes. Well done to these children who visited the cycling track in Perry Hall Park last Friday. Your behaviour was a credit to the whole school!

	Year 6

	6S
	This week 6S has been exploring the different types of food group and identifying which ones we should strive to include in our diets due their health benefits. In Literacy, we have started a new unit; poetry. We are learning how to personify and are picking out specific language to create a sinister tone for the reader. Our poems are linked to our Year 6 novel - Kensuke's Kingdom and focus on the setting of the jungle.

	6T
	In 6T this week, the children have finished their narrative based on the book Kensuke's Kingdom. They have used different techniques including powerful vocabulary and varied sentence types to build tension for the reader. Their new topic, which has started this week, is poetry using appropriate vocabulary and personification. In Maths, Year 6 has been focusing on arithmetic skills and the formal methods of column addition and subtraction. Well done 6T.

	6W
	In 6W this week, we have continued to read Kensuke's Kingdom and finished our narratives. We have looked in detail at the setting of the island jungle. This has helped us to write some brilliant poems using personification. In Maths, we have been practising how to add and subtract at speed. We have some very rapid mathematicians! 
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 2nd October 2015





ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
        1C�
    98.75%�
KS2�
6W�
100%�
�
REC�
RC�
96.67%�
Year 3�
3B�
98.28%�
�
Year 1�
1C�
98.75%�
Year 4�
4M�
98.32%�
�
Year 2�
2M�
96.98%�
Year 5�
5B�
99.14%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6W�
100%�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
RC/RJ/1N/1W�
0 LATES�
KS2 Winners�
   4A/5C/6W�
0 LATES�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
2M�
4 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
   3B/4C/5H/6S�
3 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
HOUSE WINNER    This week’s House Winner is ---------- Well Done!





CLASS HOUSE POINT WINNERS


KS1   --       KS2   --





          WINNING CLASSES FOR RESPECT     KS1	  --	           KS2   --











PUPIL ABSENCE





The local Government states that a pupil is persistently absent if their attendance is below 90% - that means being absent for half a day or more a week.  All children’s attendance is monitored closely. Please ensure you inform the office of any reasons for absence.  If no reason is given, it will show as an unauthorised absence.
































DORRINGTON DIARY -    Dates for your Diary





Wednesday, 14th October – African-Caribbean Evening 3.45pm-6.30pm


Monday, 19th October – Parents Evening 4pm-7pm 


Friday, 23rd October – Pink Day – Non-uniform


Friday, 23rd October  - SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM


Monday, 2nd November – SCHOOL OPENS FOR ALL PUPILS


Wednesday, 4th November – Reception Open Day September 2016


Monday, 9th November – FILM CLUB


Friday, 13th November – Children in Need – Non-uniform ‘Be A Hero’


Monday, 16th – Friday, 20th November – Anti-Bullying Week



































YEAR GROUP NEWS
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RECEPTION/SECONDARY TRANSFER SEPTEMBER 2016


Birmingham Admissions website is now open for online applications for a Reception/Secondary School place in September 2016.  Apply online at � HYPERLINK "http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions" ��www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions�. 


The closing date for Reception applications is 15th January 2016. 


The closing date for Secondary applications is 2nd November 2015.





The ICT suite will be open for you to use the computers to apply online on 


Parents Evening on Monday, 19th October 4pm – 7pm.





Breakfast Club


Breakfast Club has now moved to the hall and is open from 8.30am to all Reception to Year 6 children.  All you need is some change to pay for your toast etc.  Please note:  KS1 parents ONLY are allowed into breakfast club with their children.  


Thank you.








Dinner Money


Dinner money for the week, £10.00 (£2.00 per day), must be sent to school on a Monday morning for the coming week.  If we do not receive payment your children will be unable to stay for dinners and will have to bring in sandwiches.

















                            



































“Together we are stronger"








